Julie Noel

Subject: eNews Goalline Registration Updates

Attachments: 2020 Team Lists as of Jan 9 2020 at 1055am.pdf

Goalline Registration Updates

Club Presidents and Team Main Contacts:

We are still working with the Goalline development team to resolve errors that some have encountered when
completing your VA Premier & Provincial Championship registrations. We have sent two emails to Club Presidents with

information on the known issues and we are sharing updates from Goalline.

Please continue to look in your Club President email inbox for emails from info@volleyballalberta.ca Julie & Derek are
the Volleyball Alberta — Goalline liaisons and are doing everything possible to resolve the issues with Goalline.

Your patience and understanding as we continue to work on this and get through it is appreciated.

One of the issues that some have encountered is that rosters are not appearing in your coach [registration info tabs] and
memberships are not getting linked to coach and player accounts. We are able to see your paid registrations; it’s just a
matter of time until the glitchy registration links are fixed and made so that you can see these in your accounts. Here is
a copy of all registered teams as of January 9 @ 10:30am [LINK TO PDF]Please continue to follow the important dates —
deadlines — as indicated in the 2020 Volleyball Alberta Indoor Tournament Schedule.

New Early Bird Registration Deadline To Be Announced — an email will be sent to Club Presidents as soon as we can
confirm the new date.
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